
Aloha mai kākou,
 
          Welcome (back) to UHM! I am honored to serve as the Graduate Student Organization
President once again. While most of GSO services are still virtual for the time being, we will
continue to provide you with high-quality opportunities and events! I hope you will use this
monthly newsletter as a resource to find out more about GSO activities and initiatives. Here
are some things GSO is doing this semester: 
 
 1) Holding monthly General Assembly and Grants & Awards meetings – As always, our
(Zoom) meetings are open to everyone! Join us to find out more about what the GSO
Executive Council has been working on each month and to share any of your ideas,
concerns, or events with other attendees. GSO constituents can apply to our Grants &
Awards Program to receive up to $2000 in funding for virtual conferences, professional
development events, and research activities.

 2) Hosting monthly social and professional development events – Get a professional
headshot for your website, polish up your CV, and meet fellow grad students from across
campus! Details on these events and more coming soon!
 
 3) Finalizing a grad worker sick leave policy with admin – It is high-time that graduate
student employees have an official sick leave policy, rather than the piecemeal and informal
‘policies’ currently in place in some units.

 4) Representing grad student concerns at campus/System meetings – We are a bridge
between University Administration and UHM graduate students. If you have questions or
concerns about university plans, policies, and procedures that impact you and your fellow
graduate students, please share them with us at gso@hawaii.edu. You can also reach me
specifically at gsopres@hawaii.edu.
 
I am honored to serve the Mānoa graduate student community. I wish you all good health,
safety, and success this semester.

                                                                                                   With gratitude,
                                                                                                    Maura Stephens-Chu
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Grants & Awards

General
Assembly
SEPTEMBER 23RD - 6PM

P W :  G S O 2 0 2 1 G A

Flyers

Flyers

https://hawaii.zoom.us/j/92240978555?pwd=UjlBamYyN0ZHbkNiSklCdW8xcnZHUT09


GSO
Secretary
Elections

September 10

September 14

September 15

November 5

December 9

December 13 -17

December 17

December 18
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Fall Semester
Important Dates

Fall Semester GSO General Assembly Meetings
September 23 | October 21 | November 18 | December 9

Secretary Elections will look a little different this year.
You will write in your candidate of choice for the
Secretary chair position. Stay tuned for further
information on where to cast your vote.
9/16 - 9/22 - Voting Period*
9/24 - Election results are posted on the official GSO                   
69         website and sent out to GSO constituents

*As a reminder, candidates and voters must be GSO constituents.

Deadline to File an Application for Graduation (Fall Grads)

Deadline to drop a course without a "W" grade

Fall 2021 Commencement Online Registration Opens

Fall 2021 Graduates' Theses/Dissertations due to the Grad Division

Last day of Instruction

Final Exams

Semester Ends

Tentative Commencement Date
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Up to $2,000 to fund research materials, professional
development opportunities, attending/presenting at
conferences (online due to COVID-19 restrictions) and more! 
Money is awarded on a monthly basis (next deadline is

For more info & to apply, check out our website!

Apply Now!

        October 7th)

Grants & Awards

Keep your microphone muted if you are not speaking

Check-in via Google Form (found in Zoom chat & Agenda)

To ask a question, "raise your hand" by clicking
"Participants" then selecting the hand button. When the
meeting facilitator calls on you, please state your name and
department before speaking. 

Due to the Zoom update, our voting protocols have changed: 
Executive Council Members and Department Representatives may vote by
responding to the Zoom poll ("aye," "nay," or "abstain") or verbally (state
"aye") as prompted by the meeting facilitator. 

S E P T E M B E R  2 3 R D    Z O O M  I N S T R U C T I O N S

G e n e r a l  A s s e m b l y

https://uhmgso.wixsite.com/website-1/grants-and-awards




Aloha!
      As a graduate student, have you ever wished you had someone besides your advisor who
could give you feedback on your academic writing? Then you might be interested in this new
opportunity to join a graduate student writing group. Graduate writing groups provide a
small, informal and encouraging atmosphere for you to focus on your writing goals with the
support of a graduate student facilitator.
      I am a graduate student in the Department of Second Language Studies doing a research
project with professor Betsy Gilliland. You are invited to participate in my project. The
purpose of our project is to understand how writing groups can be effectively organized as
an informal, alternate space to meet the ongoing and diverse needs of the graduate students.
If you agree to participate in this project, you will meet weekly on Zoom with a small group
of fellow graduate students for two hours per week throughout the semester. In these
meetings you will share your own writings to receive feedback from your group mates and
give feedback to others. As part of my research, I will record the writing group meetings and
ask you to complete a needs analysis survey about your expectations at the beginning of the
semester and participate in an interview at the end of the semester. 
If this sounds like something you would like to do, please email the undersigned at
rqayyum@hawaii.edu for more information about the research project as well as consent
form. 

Mahalo!
Rabail Qayyum
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